Rosh Jalagge
Consulate of the Democratic Socialist
Republic of Sri Lanka
Jurisdiction Throughout Western Australia

24 April 2019

Dear friends,

Special Mass and Candlelight Vigil for the Easter Attacks of Sri Lanka

The past few days have brought about a very dark period for Sri Lanka, with what
can only be described as an attack on all of humanity. With the events that unfolded which
have caused a permanent crack in our peaceful and beautiful country, Sri Lankan people and
people all over the world are mourning the innocent lives that were inhumanly taken from
this earth. Taking this into account, the Sri Lankan Catholic Community of Western Australia
with the fullest support of the Honorary Consulate of Western Australia and the Sri Lankan
community of WA, regardless of their faith or ethnicity, have organised a special one-hour
service at St Mary’s Cathedral Perth followed by a candlelight vigil to be held on the 27" of
April at 4:00pm. This service will be held in both Sinhalese and English, in remembrance of
the lives that were mercilessly taken, to bless those that are fighting for their lives and for
the country to heal from the psychological wounds that were caused.

I humbly request you to express your support to my country by gathering in

solidarity at this special service, regardless of race, religion, or ethnicity. As terrorism knows
no bounds, our humanity must not, either.

Kind regards,
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43 Old Perth Road, Bassendean, Western Australia 6054
Tel : +61 8 9279 9988 Fax: +61 8 9279 9889 E-mail: adminstration @ slconsulatewa.com.au



